
 

 

   

 Dear Kiwanis Club Seminole Breakfast, 

Thank you so much for your generous gift of $500.00 for Ready for Life's cooking program. We are truly grateful for 
your caring about our organization, about our community, and about the former foster care youth we serve. 

Your generosity provides support, resources, guidance, and hope to many young adults that have “aged 
out” of the foster care system with no where else to turn.   

Thanks to you, young people find assistance with housing, education and employment, mental, physical and dental 
well care, transportation, life skills, and so much more. 

On behalf of the staff, board and most importantly the youth at Ready For Life, thank you so much for making a 
difference!   

You are Changing Lives, and again, we are grateful! 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 727-954-3989 or via Email at kmize@readyforlifepinellas.org 

  

Sincerely, 

Kathy Mize, CEO 

 

Donation details for your tax records. 

 

No goods or services were received in consideration for this contribution 

 

Gift date: 08/29/2022          Donated: $500.00 
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